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Comments: I am a backcountry skier who has been accessing Lolo Pass, Marshall pass, St. Regis Basin, and

Morrel Mountain for over 20 years. I fully support the semi-private non-motorized designation for these spots. I

also ask that you restrict motorized access to Crystal Amphitheater and St Regis Basin by designating them as

semi-primitive non-motorized settings. Please reduce the size of the motorized buffer along Morrell Mtn. lookout

road to protect non-motorized access.  There are very few places I can ski without encountering snowmobiles.

Their large tracks pose risks for ski accidents to me and cause unwanted disruption to my quiet backcountry

experience. They have so much access to this activity elsewhere - please keep these places protected for

backcountry skiing. Thank you!


